
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
November 13th, 2018 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

VETERAN’S DAY – WALL OF HONOR 

BAKE SALE 

CRAZY SOCK DAY 

 

GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 
 

DECEMBER 2018 MENU 

DECEMBER 2018 ORDER FORM (due by 11/27/18) 

 

SPORTS NEWS 

PEP RALLY INSTRUCTIONS 

PEP RALLY IS SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 16TH. 

Please RSVP – just CLICK on the “CLICK HERE” in the flyer 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

SCHOOL STORE WILL BE OPEN! 

CHRISTMAS CASH 50/50 

LOTTO TICKET DONATIONS NEEDED FOR EMGA 

 
 

There WILL be a Green Communication Folder today: 

 

CHRISTMAS CASH 50/50 
 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS 
 

Dear Saint Peter Family, 
 

We are having our annual Veterans Day celebration. If you or 

a family member is a veteran please join us on Friday, 

November 16, 2018 at 9:30am in the school gym. We will be 

having a prayer service and a few patriotic songs presented by 

the students of St. Peter School. Refreshments will be 

served. 
 

Please provide your name along with the name of the veteran 

and the branch of service below for our Wall of Honor and 

return to St. Peter School by November 13, 2018. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE PRINT NEATLY 

School Family Name 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Name of Veteran ______________________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Veteran ______________________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of Veteran ______________________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service_____________________________________________________________________ 



  



 

Student Council 

                

ANNOUNCES 

                  
CRAZY SOCK DAY!!!!! 

                
On Tuesday, November 20th… 

                   
Donate $1.00 and wear your craziest 

socks for the day!   



GREEN APRON CAFÉ  NEWS 

  



  



SPORTS NEWS 

  

CLICK HERE TO HELP OUT 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0c4eaea629a7fa7-meet


 

  

CLICK HERE TO RSVP 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60b0a4ba9aa2fa4fd0-meet


PTA NEWS 

  



 
Hello St. Peter families!!   

We are looking forward to a successful  

2018 Christmas Cash 50/50 fund raiser. 
We will be providing you with 5 tickets for each family. 

Won’t you please help us raise more funds for our PTA that we 

can pass on to our students by selling your 5 tickets? 

Please look for your Christmas Cash 50/50 tickets in 

this week’s communication folder.  There will be 5 

tickets for you to sell. 
Should you need more please contact Cindy Petrella via text at 

732-672-3966. 

All tickets to be returned to  

Christine Benol, c/o Amelia, Gr. 7, . 

Drawing to be held before the Christmas Show, 

Thursday, December 19th. 
Thank you, families for all you do for our school and 

for your continued support! 
 

Christine Benol & Cindy Petrella   



 


